Town of Halfmoon
Requests for Proposals
Crescent Park Car-Top Boat Launch Project Design and Construction Inspection Services

The Town of Halfmoon is seeking proposals from qualified engineering firms to convey their interest in
the role of primary project consultant on the Crescent Park Car-Top Boat Launch Project. The Town is
seeking an engineering consultant to oversee all aspects of the project through completion. Respanses
must be submitted to the Town Clerk’s Office by 4:00pm Friday, April 27, 2018. The Town reserves the
right to reject any and all submittals. The Town of Halfmoon is an Equal Opportunity Employer.

A digital copy of this document can be made available upon inquiry to:

Kim Martin

Town of Halfmoon Grants Office
(518) 371-7410 ext. 2203
kmartin@townofhalfmoon.org
2 Halfmoon Town Plaza
Halfmoon, NY 12065




